Our Reference: FOI.2018.08.316

## UNIVERSITYOF BIRMINGHAM

Mary Webb What do they Know

(By Email)

Legal Services

Director Mrs C M E Pike LLB Solicitor

2 October 2018

Dear Ms Webb

## Re: Your request for a review of the University's response

Further to your email of 1 September 2018 in which you explained that the University had not provided the information that you were looking for.

You confirmed that you were looking for the materials relating to the University's response to the UUK USS February/March 2017 consultation on USS's Methodology and Inputs for the 2017 valuation: initial assessment", not the 2018 consultation.

Please accept our apologies for providing the wrong information. Attached is the document that you requested.

If you are dissatisfied with the outcome of this response, you may appeal to the Information Commissioner.

Yours sincerely

Freedom of Information Team University of Birmingham

Enc